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Date: May 5, 2020
TO: Board of Adjustment

Subject: Case C15-2020-0004
1612 Newton Street

Board Members,

The Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association’s Steering Committee voted on May 4,
2020 to not oppose Anthony Brown’s variance request to build a home on his lot at

1612 Newton Street.
Thank you for directing Mr. Brown to make contact with our neighborhood association

and thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

/ﬁm& fj;\

Paul Strange
VP External Affairs and Zoning Chair

Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association, P. O. Box 3683, Austin, Texas 78704





